
I would like to submit my opinion to the report. 
 
For this board to suggest a hotel and restaurant as a homeless hub adventure in 
wonderland is foolish and very shortsighted. You are actually recommending losing 11 
jobs in the restaurant and taking away peoples livelihoods to allow a homeless hub in 
an area with no services for the homeless. Where is the rationale in that? 
 
You’re 100 feet from a children’s toy store in a short walk to a major high school. Is this 
the type of environment we want to create in this area? I guarantee you no counsellors 
live in the area or anyone in the board recommending this live in the area. We have 
dozens of buildings empty that do not have businesses in them. Why would you ever 
consider closing a business to put people into a hotel? I cannot object more strongly to 
this stupidity.  
 
Keith “Angus” McDonald 
 


